
 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No.4 of 2023 
Permanent Wash Restriction Area- Titanic Distillers Pontoon 

 
All mariners- commencing from Monday 30th January- a pontoon is being installed beside the Titanic Dock & 
Pumphouse, Queen’s Road, Belfast BT3 9DT (pontoon is the responsibility of the Northern Ireland Science Park 
Foundation Limited group of companies). Please be advised that excessive wake may damage the pontoon and 
ramp and pose a safety risk.  
 
All vessels will be required to give a wide berth, pass at a safe speed and to keep their wash to the minimum. 
 
Mariners should be aware that excessive wake may take place even if compliant with Notice to Mariners No. 
11 of 2018- 6 knot Speed Restriction. 
 
The Wash Restriction Area is permanent  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
PORT OPERATIONS            
BELFAST                CAPTAIN K. G. ALLEN 
25th Janurary 2023          HARBOUR MASTER 


